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Public Comment

INDEPENDENT CITIZENS COMMISSION

_____________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________

This is to advise that the Independent Citizens Commission will allow public comment about the purposed resolution on the Website at https://citizenscommission.ar.gov comments can be made from
Wednesday April 25, 2018 through May 9, 2018.  


